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 On December 27, 2023, pursuant to the Cal. Code Regs. (“CCR”) 20 § 1211.7 

(2023), the Imperial Irrigation District (“IID”), by and through counsel, tendered for 

filing a Petition to Intervene in the above-captioned proceeding (“Petition”).  This 

proceeding involves the application of BHE Renewables, LLC, which requests the 

California Energy Commission’s (“Commission” or “CEC”) authorization to construct 

and operate the Morton Bay Geothermal Project (“Morton Bay”) proposed in Imperial 

County, California.  The Committee for this proceeding has not yet ruled upon IID’s 

Petition.  Upon consideration, IID believes that its participation in this proceeding would 

be more effective not as a formal party to the proceeding but simply as an agency.   
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Accordingly, IID, by and through counsel, respectfully withdraws its December 27, 2023 

Petition. 

 

Dated:  January 3, 2024    Respectfully submitted, 

 

      /s/ Sean M. Neal 
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